
St Fergus R.C. Primary School 

Parent Partnership Meeting Wednesday, 23rd October 2019 

Present:   

David Bald                 Head Teacher 

Sarah Hendry   DHT 

Ciara Smith   PT Supporting Learners 

Cheryl Brookes Bailey  Chair 

  Lanie Barclay 

Eve Mulholland 

Calley Scott 

Anne Fleming   Clerk 

 

Apologies  Lindsey Johnstone 

 

Minutes of last meeting 

Correct and verified by Calley Scott 

   

HT welcomed parents. 

 

Parking 

Situation seems better. Cones are out and signage is on the fence. Registration numbers of cars not adhering to this 

should be passed to Police Scotland. Continue to monitor. 

 

Homework 

David explained that there had been 2-3 requests for homework per class. If parents have asked, then homework will be 

given. David will ask teachers to put out a list of sites on pupils Learning Trees. 

 

Smart Play 

All classes have had a taster session. P6’s will be in charge, as play leaders. Support staff will be receiving training on 

the inset days. On the last day of term an open morning will be held for parents to join in the fun. Wellies, coats etc are 

still required. Ciara will ask P6’s to write letters to various outlets to ask for donations. Ciara told parents that all 

donations of household goods, cables, drums, pipes, gutters etc would be much appreciated. 

 

PEF Spending 

David spoke about the PEF monies spending: - 

Scrapantics, RWI resources, Fresh Start, RWI devolvement day, Numeracy resources, School of Football, Dream Room 

resources, Skiing at Ancrum, after school activities, monthly attendance and Keith Gibson, SFDW. Class trips will also be 

ongoing. 

 

Fundraising 

Scooter mushrooms – Mr Hay is dealing with this project and has put in an application for funding. 

 

Bingo 

Bingo evening will be held on Wednesday, 13th November. Posters will be ready this week. Donations requested. 

Tea/Coffee/juice/crisps and stovies will be on sale. 

 

Halloween 

Pupils can wear costumes to school, class parties will be held and 50p per pupil will cover the cost of food. 

 

Parents Evenings 

Appointments will be out on Monday. David discussed changes in how we are reporting to parents.  !st term – parents 

evening, 2nd term – interim report, 3rd term – parents evening and 4th term – final report. 

 

 

Christmas 

 

Parties 

Parties will be held in school on Monday, 16th December. 

 

Shop 

Dates to be confirmed 

 



 

Show 

The Christmas Show ‘The Christmas Jigsaw’ will be held on 10th December, afternoon and Evening. 

 

Fayre 

The Christmas Fayre will be held on 13th December 2019 

Christmas jumper/lunch 

12th December 2019 

 

Snow White – Gardyne Theatre 

Wednesday 18th December. Highly subsidised once more. £5.00 per pupil was agreed. 

 

AOCB:- Twitter – Parents asking why some classes were on twitter and others not. David to speak to teachers. 

 

 

Date of next meeting – Tuesday, 4th February 2020 at 6.00pm 


